
From: Rachael Stevie (CD)
To: "KATHY OGG"
Cc: Dustin Pierce, PLS; "Ginger Weiser"; Lindsey Ozbolt
Subject: BL-20-00008 Ogg - Final Approval
Date: Thursday, June 11, 2020 8:47:00 AM
Attachments: BL-20-00008 Ogg Final Approval.pdf
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Good morning,
 
Please see attached correspondence in regards to your boundary line adjustment application.  Please
note, I will not be mailing  a hard copy unless you request one.
 
Please contact me if you have any questions.
 
Have a great day.
 

  Planner I 
  Kittitas County 
  Community Development Services
  411 N. Ruby Street; Suite 2
  Ellensburg, WA 98926
  509-962-7637
  rachael.stevie.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us
 
Please Note:  In an effort to mitigate the spread of COVID-19 and the Govenor’s Stay Home, Stay Healthy Order,
Kittitas County Community Development Services is closed to the public until further notice. At this time I am
working remotely and will do my best to respond to you as promptly as possible.
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June 11, 2020 
 
David and Kathleen Ogg 
42515 208th Ave SE 
Enumclaw, WA 98022-9141 
 
RE: Ogg Boundary Line Adjustment (BL-20-00008) – Final Approval 
 


Parcel #  13601   
Parcel #  12593   
  


Dear Mr. & Mrs. Ogg, 
 
Kittitas County Community Development Services has reviewed the proposed boundary line adjustment and 
hereby grants final approval to the referenced application.  Pursuant to Kittitas County Subdivision Code 
Chapter 16, please note the following items involved in completing the process: 
 


1. Final packet will be submitted to the Assessor’s Office on June 11, 2020 to finalize the boundary line 
adjustment. 


 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, I can be reached at (509) 962-7637, or by e-mail at  
rachael.stevie.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us.  
 
Sincerely, 


 
Rachael Stevie 
Planner I 
Kittitas County Community Development Services 
411 N Ruby St # 2, Ellensburg, WA 98926 
 
 


 
 
cc:  Encompass Engineering & Surveying, Agent     via email      


Lindsey Ozbolt, Planning Official      via email 
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